
 

 

Velo South Cycle Race – Road Closures 
Sunday 23

rd
 September 2018 

 
To all our customers visiting over the weekend of 23

rd
 September the Velo South 

cycle event may cause disruption to your travel arrangements. 
 
The main area of the cycle route that could cause disruption to visitors to 
Sumners Ponds is section 9 shown on the map below. The road that passes 
through Barns Green from Southwater in the east through to the junction with the 
A264 in the north will be closed between 7.15am until 2.30pm.  
 
For routes both to the north and south we recommend accessing and exiting 
Barns Green from the south via Coolham on the A272. Here you can access the 
A24 and head north towards Horsham and south towards the south coast. 
 
For more information see www.velosouth.com/the-route/road-closures 

 

 

http://www.velosouth.com/the-route/road-closures

